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Town of Starkey 

Workshop Meeting 

May 24, 2018 

 

Members Present:  George Lawson  Supervisor 

         Fred Shoemaker  Councilman 

         Bill Holgate  Councilman 

         Jack Ossont  Councilman 

         Alan Giles  Councilman 

 

Others Present:      Stephanie S  Resident 

        Sophia Henry  Resident 

        Nina Bosaelo  Resident 

        Glen Fahnestock  DVM  

        Karen Ducette  DVM 

        Anna Payne  DVM  

        Susan Collins  DVM  

              Marlene Button  DVM 

      Suzanne Patterson  DVM 

      Leah Webb  DVM 

      Yvonne Thomas  Resident 

        Loren H Martin  Resident 

        Gregory Thomas    Resident 

        Nancy Skene  Resident 

        Bob Schiesser  Planning Board  

        Bea Ross Mulford  Resident 

        Kenneth Zimmerman Resident 

        Raymond Hoover  Resident 

        Lloyd Nolt   Resident 

        Earl Ray Nolt  Resident 

        Mary Rose   Planning Board 

        Kate B.   Resident 

        Lloyd Nolt   Resident 

        Daniel Giles  Resident 

         David R.   Tax Payer 

        Joe DeGeorge  YC Humane Society 

        Robin Hoppe  Resident 

        Otto Hoppe  Resident 

        Tracy Kelly 

        Bonnie Dillon 

        Jude Adams 

      Ariana Pollack 

        Michael Pollack 

        Aimee Coates 

        Connie Terry  
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      Bonnie Perry   

        Brian Quackenbush Code Official     

        Sue Crans   Recording Sec.  

 

The advertised workshop to discuss kennel regulations held May 24, 2018 at the 

Dundee Baptist Church, 20 Seneca Street, Dundee, Yates County, New York was called 

to order at 6:00 PM by George Lawson.   

 

Fred Shoemaker listed facts and statistics he gathered from the previous 

workshops. He asked the board members to agree or disagree with them. Fred reported on 

his 5 year plan to transition from breeders kennels to whelping centers. The main goal of 

this plan was to rehome retired breeding dogs to give them a fuller, longer life with 

family interaction. 

 

George started a discussion on his draft of a Town Breeders Guide. The board 

worked through the steps and suggested a few changes. He then opened the meeting for 

public comments. Bill Holgate offered to contact the Yates County Animal Control 

Officer concerning the inspection of Kennels in the Town of Starkey. 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:35 PM 

 

Sue A. Crans 

 

 

 

Town Clerk 

Town of Starkey 


